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Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your support and donations throughout the year as they 

have enabled the Association to assist with many projects in the school, 

such as a CD player for Music, a laminator, a digital camera and a 

lunchtime project for Art, French dictionaries, two new computers, a 

defibrillator, new sports gear, a €500 donation for Library books, a €200 

donation towards the annual Sports Day, and a donation towards the 

Graduation ceremony. 

 

Ongoing projects include lighting in the school driveway and an intercom 

system in the school. Future projects include the painting of the school 

hall and a donation towards cloakroom refurbishment. 

 

We meet on the first Tuesday of the month at 8pm in the school. All 

parents are welcome to join or simply come along to meetings. Through 

the work of the Association, we endeavour to support both pupils and 

teachers and we need more parents to join. 

 

In October 2008, we had a very successful AGM at which Ms Margaret 

Deegan gave an informative presentation on “Internet Safety”. This was 

funded by the Association. 

 

In November, we hosted the annual Cheese & Wine night where parents 

of 1st Years were entertained by pupils in the school. A big thank-you to 

Mr Quigley and Mr Murtagh for the musical arrangements and 

organisation on the night as it was a huge success. 

 

Enjoy the summer and best wishes to all exam students and especially the 

6th Years who are leaving the school. Thank you also to Mr Wrigley and to 

Ms Flynn for their continued support. 

 

The Parents’ Association 


